

## **School Uniform**

20th June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Now that we are all back on the same site, we are focusing on our school uniform and resetting our expectations. This will ensure that all students arrive to school looking professional and ready to engage in their learning.

Attached to this letter is information regarding our school uniform. Every student will be expected to follow these guidelines from 1<sup>st</sup> July 2024.

The **only** exception to this will be footwear as we appreciate families will need time to buy shoes over the summer. The correct footwear will need to be worn from 1<sup>st</sup> September 2024.

Shoes must be plain black, flat polishable shoes. Shoes must **not** have any embellishments, logos, or bows. Trainers of any description, including **Nike Air Force Ones**, pumps, cross trainers, or canvas shoes of any description are **not** permitted.

May we remind you that, we do run a pre-loved uniform shop, that parents can access through their Head of Year.

Your child will be advised of the uniform expectations in assemblies, and we would value your support in reinforcing these expectations at home.

Yours faithfully

Tina Bielby

Senior Leader for Engagement and Safety

Email admin@sc.coastandvale.academy • Telephone 01723 362301 • www.scalby.coastandvale.academy

Fieldstead Crescent, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO12 6TH

Headteacher: Mr C. Robertson





